## A Community Learning Together



Dear Parent/Carer

## Face covering advice

Earlier today you received a Groupcall from West Lothian Council with a link to their website providing updated information for parents/carers, including new guidance on face coverings in schools: https://www.westlothian.gov.uk/back-to-school

Today staff in Whitburn Academy spent some time talking to pupils about the new guidance using a SWAY presentation that clearly explains what will be expected of them when they come to school on Monday. The presentation can be accessed through the following link:

http://bit.ly/WACFaceCoverings

Can I please ask that you take a few minutes at some point over the weekend to go through the presentation with your child just to help support them with this new change which is being implemented as an additional safety measure.

As indicated in the information on the Council website it is expected that children will bring their own face covering with them however, if you anticipate any issues with supplying a face covering for your child then please contact the school office who will be able to assist.

Many thanks for your continued support as we continue to navigate our way through these difficult times.

Have a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,

**Tracey Loudon** 

Headteacher

Headteacher: Tracey Loudon

Whitburn Academy, Shanks Road, Whitburn, West Lothian, EH47 0HL

T: 01501 740675 E: wlwhitburn-ac@westlothian.org.uk W: www.whitburnacademy.westlothian.org.uk











